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Carmarthen Breakthro’ 

 

Dates 

  February ½ term  

Red  3rd  19th  

Purple  10th  20th  

Blue 13th Jan   17th  21st  

Green 20th Jan   24th  22nd  

Please remember to let Emyr know if 

your child is attending. 

 

 
Mathew Th, Connor, Harry, Lewis, James 

Pen Blwydd Hapus!! 

Contact us 

Emyr- 07772078634 

Base- 01267 290 136 

Email- admin@carmarthen-breakthro.co.uk 

 

 

100 Club 

November Draw 

1
st

 Prize £25 No. 66 Georgina Evans  

2
nd

 Prize £10 No. 54 N. O. James 

 

If anyone would like to join the 100 club, please speak 

to Emyr 

Here is another full Newsletter, if you wish to add 

something to our newsletter, please get in touch 

We are also looking for new committee 

members; contact Emyr for more details 

07772078634. The committee meet monthly, 

and help with the smooth running of Breakthro’.  

POLITE NOTICE 

Due to insurance, children cannot enter Breakthro’ 

before 10am and MUST be collected by 4pm. A 

charge will be issued to any late collection. 

Center Parcs  
Details have been sent out via email, if you have received 

them, please get in touch. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

It has been brought to our attention that some 

children are bringing “friends “with them to 

Breakthro’. Please could you check and treat hair as 

needed. 

Thank you/ Diolch 

NEW MINIBUS 
We are currently fundraising for a new minibus, shortly 

we will be holding a grand raffle. If anyone knows of any 

companies, friends, family members that would like to 

donate a prize we would be very grateful. Please let Emyr 

know asap.  

If anyone has old wellies that are too small and are still in good 

condition, could we please have them? We are hoping to have a 

bucket of wellies that the children can wear on the field during 

the winter months 

Blwyddyn Newydd Dda 

Happy New Year 

 


